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Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD

From: Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 3:14 PM

To: 'david.alvarado@basicenergyservices.com'
Subject: Myrtle Myra SWD 001 (30-015-21515) 2RP-358
Hello, David.

On October 5, 2009, OCD received a Release Notification and Corrective Action Form C-141 reporting a release of 600
barrels of produced water with iron sulfate occurring on October 2, 2009. 590 barrels were reported as recovered.

On October 27, 2009, OCD sent a letter to Basic Energy Services(Basic) regarding the 10/2/09 release requesting a
remediation proposal based on delineation.

On November 11, 2009, a sample event was scheduled and performed by TetraTech.

On December 2, 2009, David Alvarado and Richard Pena of Basic brought in the soil analyses of the November 11, 2009
sample event. David Alvarado, Richard Pena, and Sherry Bonham (OCD) reviewed the analyses presented. It was agreed
that Basic would bring in a drill unit to delineate the site and Basic would contact OCD when the drilling is to be
scheduled. A work plan proposal would be submitted for OCD review and approval.

To date, OCD has not received notification of such agreed upon delineation arrangements or remediation work proposal

Could you please provide status and/or summary of all actions taken to date and/or to be taken to mitigate
environmental damage related to the release, leak or spill. ‘

Your attention to this matter is appreciated. Should you have any questions/concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact
me. And should I not hear from you, | will assume you are in complete agreement with the afore mentioned

statements.

Please be advised that NMOCD acceptance and/or approval of documents or work plans does not relieve the o{)erator of
liability should their operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to
ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD acceptance and/or approval of
documents or work plans do not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

Respectfully,
Sherry Bonham
NMOCD District Il



